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The 1st Time in Memory 

we have a Budget with

NO New Taxes or Fees

Stopped Property Tax 

Increases and 

Reduced Residential 

Property Tax Rates

MAKING VT MORE 
AFFORDABLE 

$35 million Bond for 

Affordable Housing-- 

Creating 550-650 New 

Housing Units, 

Supporting Thousands of 

New Jobs, and 

Leveraging up to $100 

million in Additional 

Housing Funds

Priority Housing Project 

(PHP) Programs 

to Encourage Housing 

Decreased the Cost of 

Workers' 

Compensation 

Insurance by 7.9% 

$3.5 million for Child 

Care for Working 

Families 

Some of Governor Scott's 2017 

Legislative Accomplishments


